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2-10-2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Subject:  5th through 12th Grade Immunization Clinics 

 

 The Health Hero HNH Immunization program will be providing an immunization school-based 

clinic at Saraland Elementary School, Saraland Middle School, and Saraland High School for 5th through 

12th grade students. We are including more grade levels in the attempt to target those students that may 

need the Meningococcal or HPV vaccination. On the consent form, there is a place to complete your 

insurance information, if you do not have insurance, it is offered free of charge.  

 

Most colleges require the Tdap to be current and an additional Meningococcal vaccination, especially if 

they are living in a dormitory. HNH is offering all three vaccines to your student on the following date: 

Wednesday, February 26, 2025.  Read the attached permission form from HNH about the vaccines that 

will be offered. Remember, the Tdap is mandatory for 6th grade entry.  

 

We will make a copy of the student’s current immunization card for the nurses. Once the student 

receives the vaccine, we will create your child a new immunization card for school. This information 

will also be put in the Alabama’s Immprint site for future verification of vaccines for your child.   

 

When completing the consent form, make sure you put your initials on the line of the vaccine or 

vaccines that you want your child to receive on the top of the Vaccine Consent Form. Answer all 

of the questions on the form, sign the form, and return the completed consent form to the school 

nurse by the date of the clinic.   

 

This is a clinic to help our children, adolescents, families, school, and community to decrease vaccine-

preventable disease.  If you have any questions, please contact Diana Collins, Lead Nurse, at 251-586-

1495.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Diana Collins MSN, RN 

Supervisor of Health Services 

Saraland City School System 
 

 

 
 

 
 


